
 
 
 
The association approved the 2024 budget of $2500 for the awards banquet.  The 
banquet is on 10 February 2024. 
 

The association approved Saturday May 4, 2024 for the senior breakfast.  To begin at 
8:30 am, station 2. 
 

The association approved the department flag purchase of 50 flags at $65.06 each from 
Colonial Flags for a total of $3,253.00. 
 

There was discussion on how long new members of the department should be active in 
the department before being accepted as members of the association, tabled for now. 
 

The process for updates to the Tooele Fire Department website are that the Chiefs give 
the information to Shilo Baker, Shilo then works with the vendor. 
 

The association will get a $10 invoice from the state that is for keeping the TVFD 
Association registered as a non-profit organization. 
 

John Curwen asked for approval to purchase an additional grill for the association. John 
will follow up. 
 

TVFD association tax information is due Mar-Apr 2024, we are working with accountant 
Jake Johnson. 
 

The department has requested a donation from the association of $500 for Fire Chief 
Matt Evans of Washington City to assist with health issues.  The department is also 
collecting donations from members. 
 

Meeting 24 January 2024, 6:00 pm 
Attendance:  J Curwen, B Whitehouse, M Jensen,  
T Tate, D Dow, R Harrison 

 


